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This past month, members attend
the Rockies to the Prairies Summit
in Edmonton! At this event,
members had to chance to connect
with one another and hear amazing
stories from leaders in Rotaract!
Next year’s conference is to be held
in Calgary.  

Picture 1.1: Rockies to the Prairies!

Be sure to enter the Rotary Club of
Calgary North’s 50/50 Christmas
raffle by December 17th! Proceeds
from the raffle will go towards
Rotary projects supporting youth
and education.

5360 NEWS: December is
Disease Prevention
and Treatment
Month!
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More From Rockies To
The Prairies!



LEARN ABOUT THIS EXCITING
OPPORTUNITY!
The New Generation Service Exchange is a short-term, customizable
exchange run through Rotary International. The program is aimed at
anyone between the ages of 18 and 30. Participants do not have to be
students to qualify, nor do they have to be a Rotary or Rotaract
member. They must, however, be willing to participate in the Rotary
Club in whichever city their exchange takes place.

The purpose of this exchange is to
acquire work experience by
shadowing a professional in
whatever sector the participant is
interested. This experience is
entirely customizable: the
participant chooses the country,
the profession, and the duration of
the exchange (from a few weeks up
to 6 months).

WANTING TO LEARN
MORE?
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Food and accommodation are
covered by Rotary. This is in part
possible because participants will
be billeting with a Rotarian family.
Participants are responsible for a
$200 exchange fee, their flights,
visa (if needed), and spending
money. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to
travel, network, and explore
careers. If you are interested or
want more information, please
contact Margie Booyens at
margiebooyens@gmail.com. 

mailto:margiebooyens@gmail.com


GAME OF THE MONTH!

COMPLETE THE CROSSWORD
TO WIN A GRAND PRIZE!

Submit a picture of a correct and completed version of the crossword on the
following page to either nathan.barreth@ucalgary.ca or mercy.trinh@uleth.ca
to have your name entered into a draw for a prize courtesy of your District 5360
Committee! Please include your full name and your club. 

We hope to include a  game in each newsletter to create engagement and
provide an opportunity for you to win an awesome prize at the end of the year! 

Participants are limited to one entry per game of the month, i.e., enter once in
November, once in January, once in March, to be entered in the end-of-the-
year draw 3 times. For best chances of winning, play the game included at the
end of each newsletter and enter to win!
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